## Tales from the Albright References Episode 15: Victory Book Campaign

- "Ask All Types of Books for Men in Service," *The Scranton Tribune*, (Scranton, PA) Feb 6, 1942. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/85718205/the-tribune/
- "Book Barometer: "We Want Books,"" *The Scrantonian* (Scranton, PA) Jan. 18, 1942. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/85717743/scrantonian-tribune/
- "Book Barometer: Victory Book Campaign," *The Scrantonian* (Scranton, PA) Feb. 01, 1942. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/85718025/scrantonian-tribune/
- Brozyna, Andrew, "The Victory Book Campaign, 1942-1943," *Books for Victory*, Jun 11, 2012. http://www.booksforvictory.com/2012/06/victory-book-campaign-19421943.html
- "County Gives 6,000 Tomes for Servicemen; Few in Foreign Languages, Especially Useful," *The Scrantonian* (Scranton, PA) Mar. 14, 1943. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/85724823/scrantonian-tribune/
- "County Leaders in Victory Book Campaign Named," *The Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Jan 16 1942. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/85717689/the-tribune/
- "Declares County Lags in Campaign for Books," *The Scranton TimesI* (Scranton, PA) Jan. 20, 1943. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/85721319/the-times-tribune/
- "Hundreds of 'Victory' Books are Donated," *The Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Feb 4 1942. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/85718155/the-tribune/
- "Milkmen Will Collect Books in Victory Drive," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Feb. 20, 1943. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/85722791/the-times-tribune/
- "Scranton Gives 15,502 Books to Servicemen," *The Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Feb. 18, 1942. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/85719487/the-tribune/
- "Scranton Public Library Programs & Services Victory Book Campaign" Local History Vertical Files, Reference Department, Scranton Public Library (Scranton, PA)
- Scutts, Joanna, "How Books Became a Critical Part of the Fight to Win World War II," *Smithsonian Magazine* website, Dec. 22, 2014. https://www.smithsonianmag.com/history/how-books-became-critical-part-fight-win-world-war-ii-180953689/
- "U.S. Observes Victory Book Day Tomorrow," *The Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Apr. 16, 1942. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/85720710/the-tribune/
- "USO Lounge Will Be Center for Book Drive," *The Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Jan. 20, 1943. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/85721197/the-tribune/

- "Victory Book Donations Here Reach 4,536," *the Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Feb. 07, 1942. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/85718554/the-tribune/
- "Victory Book Drive to Be Held Here Feb. 5-16," *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Jan 21, 1942. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/85717859/the-times-tribune/
- "Victory Book Campaign Will Commence Feb. 5" *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Jan 16, 1942. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/85717627/the-times-tribune/
- "Who'll Get My Book?" *The Scranton Times* (Scranton, PA) Feb. 12, 1943. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/85722744/the-times-tribune/
- "30,000 Books are Donated in 7 Languages," *The Scrantonian* (Scranton, PA) Feb 22, 1942. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/85719614/scrantonian-tribune/
- "34,727 Volumes Donated in County for Servicemen," *The Scranton Tribune* (Scranton, PA) Mar. 4, 1942. https://www.newspapers.com/clip/85719677/the-tribune/